
       

                                         

              

         

                

            

  

       

          

 

     

           

 

       

               

    

 

         

            

                  

           

 

        

 

   

             

      

  

   

             

             

 

           

  

                

              

              

Westport Area Business Association Meeting – Minutes 

Date: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 5:30 Dinner, with meeting to follow. 

Menu = Turkey w/dressing, Noodle’s, mashed potatoes w/gravy, Layer Salad and pumpkin pie 

Attendees: Linda Mozingo, Connie Davis, Dawn Lowe, 

Call to order/Roll Call for Quorum – Board Members: Ila Cottone, Mark Koors, Bonnie Hahn, 

Bryan Gatewood, Sandra Billieu, Jackie Elliott, Terri McGrath, Becky Tichenor, Joann Smith, 

Mike Gasper, 

Minutes of 10/20/2021 Meeting – Bryan Gatewood 

- Motion to approve by BonnieH, 2nd JoAnnS, motion carried. 

Treasurer’s Report - Bonnie Hahn 

- Motion to approve by BryanG, 2nd Terri McG, motion carried. 

Membership Committee Chairman Report – Becky Tichenor 

- She’s watching the Garlitch carlot improvements. They will be on the radar for 

membership for next year. 

Public Relations Committee Chairman(s) Report – Sandi Billieu/Jackie Elliott 

- Jackie likes the improvements that have been made to the Crier. 

- We spoke to Tami Wenning at the Health Fair and she offered to write some articles for 

Crier editions in 2022 if we gave her enough advance warning. 

New Business Committee Chairman Report – Mike Gasper 

Old Business: 

- Ila reported that she has completed the annual audit of the books. 

- Health Fair was a success. 

-

New Business: 

- Set a December meeting date for the Board Members to assign committee 

responsibilities. Wednesday evening 12/8 at 6PM in the front room of Community 

Building. 

- Dawn Lowe re-introduced herself from the Greensburg/Decatur County Area Chamber 

of Commerce. 

- JoAnn Smith reported that “swaps” at the Methodist Church are done for the year. 

Suff-n-Things will only be open during the winter if the temperature is above 50degF. 

- Linda Mozingo talked about the Open House at Bailey’s coming up this weekend. 



                  

 

                

                

          

              

        

  

 

             

          

 

   

             

    

 

 

              

  

- Ila will set up a meeting with Mark Koors to discuss a possible grant for the Business 

Association. 

- Terri reported that Dairy Queen will be open until November 30th She also reported . 

that the Cougarettes are selling DQ cakes at $23 each with $5 going to benefit the 

Cougarettes. Terri hopes to re-open the first of February. 

- Jackie said her business is booming due to the Medicare open enrollment period. 

- BarbW reported that both daycares are full. 

-

Adjournment 

Motion to adjourn by BonnieH, 2nd by BarbW. Meeting adjourned at 6:45PM. 

Next Meeting Wednesday, January 19, 2022, Dinner 5:30, Meeting 6:00. 

Up Coming Events: 

Main Street Christmas Bazaar/Tree Lighting Ceremony – Saturday, November 27th (Pg. 23 Town 

Crier – Oct/Nov Issue) 

dlowe@greensburgchamber.com 

Next Town Crier deadline is Friday January 10th , 2022 for any updates/changes for the 

February/March edition. 

mailto:dlowe@greensburgchamber.com

